
January 22, 1935

• • B # Inc h, -, 3o •,
Editor,
"Interdependence"
League of Nations Society,
Ottawa.

Dear Mr. Inch,

Let ne thank you for your letter of the 
18th January, in which you suggest that I contribute 
an article on the Lytton Report for the next number 
of your • agazine. I am sorry, but I am so extremely 
busy with natters of great importance to the University 
that I cannot take a moment.

Ever yours faithfully.
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